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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: The Table Tennis England TT Kidz Programme is due to start on Monday 4th October, 
5.15-6.15pm. The 8-week programme (excluding half term) is designed for 7–11 year-
olds. Players can be signed up via www.ttkidz.co.uk, and do not need to be 
Colebridge members to be involved. 
 
 
2: Colebridge are having a pre-season Clean-up Day on Sunday 5th September from 
9.30am onwards. The focus will be about cleaning and tidying the club inside as well 
as the grounds in preparation for the new season. All support will be much 
appreciated. 
 
 
3: Return of league play. 
 

Stratford: are having a 2-a-side league. 
 
Leamington: returning to both 2-a-side and 3-a-side leagues, but due to start 
at the beginning of November; and no cup competitions to allow for extra 
spare weeks. 
 
Birmingham: Likely to be normal structure, but not decided yet because they 
have only just formed a new management committee (M Clayton is the new 
chair) and waiting to hear the outcome of their first meeting. 

 
 
4: Friday evenings and Sunday evenings have returned as Open Sessions during the 
week. Both commence from 7pm. These are opportunities for members to come 
down and mix in, as well as give the opportunity for prospective members to come 
along and try the session out. If there are any volunteers (key holders) who would be 
willing to assist with the opening and closing of Colebridge on these evenings, please 
let Ian Scott know (imscott@hotmail.co.uk). 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
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